
 

 

 

 

June 26, 2023 

 

To: SCPRT 

RE: $50,000.00 Contribution 

 

The Cannon Street YMCA would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your contribution of 

$50,000.00 which helped us in our mission to service children, families, and communities. 

 

The Y was able to: 

1. provide swimming lessons to children through the water safety program, which helps to 

decrease youth drowning rates. 

2. Purchase uniforms and sports equipment as well as insurance for over 500 participants. 

3. The repair exercise equipment used daily by our adult members. 

4. The Y was able to make major repairs and upgrades to the swimming pool where youth 

learn to swim, adults exercise and swim teams compete. 

5. The cultural arts program has not operated since the start of the covid. This year over 100 

children were able to participate in the annual dance recital, without the strain of the 

increased cost of uniforms and venue. 

6. Children and families were able to participate in healthy food preparations and meals. 

7. Marketing materials were distributed to over 1500 homes to help increase our membership 

base. 

8. With the repairs of the tennis courts children were able to receive lessons, seniors were 

able to have pickleball tournaments as well as members being able to play a great game of 

tennis. 

9. The Y was able to provide community events to promote healthy living for youth.  

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Paul L. Stoney 

President/CEO 

YMCA of Greater Charleston (Cannon Street YMCA) 

 

 

 

 


